
 

 

 

      Stronger in Mission 1 – Royal Mail 

  

1)  When was the last time you shared the gospel with someone and how did it go? 

 

 

 

 

2) Read Romans 1v1-16. Did anything come up from Jeff’s message which you would like to discuss or found helpful? 

 

 

 

 

3) a) Write in your own words how you would explain the “gospel of God” in a way that your friends could 

understand? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

b) Perhaps try explaining the gospel to each other in pairs and see how you find it? 

 

4) Read Romans 10v11-15. 

Jeff challenged us to “deliver the Gospel message which God has entrusted us with” 

a) What opportunities are there for you to currently share the Gospel? 

 

 

 

 

b) What steps could you take to ensure you are being faithful with the Gospel message? 

 

 

 

 

c) In Romans 1v10, what does Paul do to try and increase his opportunities for the Gospel? Perhaps spend some 

time doing this. 

 

 

 

 

5) Read the remarkable account in Acts 5v17-41 

a) In light of Romans 1v16, what barriers prevent you or cause you to be ‘ashamed’ when telling others the Gospel? 

 

 

 

b)  From the passage in Acts, what can we learn from the apostles when facing rejection and suffering for 

proclaiming the Gospel? 

 

 



  

 

 There is no digging deeper question this week as we are starting the “Becoming a Contagious Christian” course in 

small groups, including a workbook. 

 

The Alpha Course started last week. There were a few people unable to make it to the first session. Please pray for a 

good turn out on week 2 and that friendships will begin to develop and strengthen the group. Pray for Jeff and Jane 

as they lead the table discussions and for Rich who will be speaking this week. 

 

Pray for the town of Lewes and the surrounding villages. Please pray for relationships between the churches of 

Lewes and that the town will begin to see more and more people come to know Jesus through the work we are 

doing in the town. 

The Quiz Night is on Saturday 12
th

 October @  7.30pm.  Tickets are £8 including fish and chips. See Jamie for more 

information. 

 

The next Parenting Course starts on Wednesday 6
th

 November, 7.45pm. For more information and to book a place 

please speak to Al. 

 


